
REQUEST FOR STATEMENTS OF QUALIFICATIONS AND PROPOSALS 
 

Idaho County is requesting proposals from private for-profit internet service providers to provide all 
services, equipment, and construction to deploy, own and operate a fixed wireless broadband system  
to serve approximately 350 households in the Elk City area. 
 
The county is applying to the state of Idaho Broadband Grant Program to fund the project. 
 
A copy of the RFQ/P can be obtained from project manager Dodd Snodgrass of Clearwater 
Economic Development Association at dsnodgrass@clearwater-eda.org  or on CEDA’s website 
http://www.clearwater-eda.org/  
 
Proposals will be evaluated and ranked on the following criteria.  The maximum point value of 
each criterion is shown in the parentheses:   
 
 Capability to Perform Project    (20 pts) 
 Relevant Project Experience    (15pts)  

Qualifications of Project Team   (20 pts) 
 Benefits of the Project to the Community Served (25pts) 
 Project Approach and Schedule   (20 pts) 
 
Proposals are due by 3:00 pm PDT on August 3, 2020, by email to Dodd Snodgrasss; 
dsnodgrass@clearwater-eda.org.  Email file size delivery cannot exceed 10 MB.  Proposal should be 
titled  “Broadband Proposal: Elk City.” 
 
Idaho County reserves the right to reject any and all proposals.  
 
 
 


